

Roundtable Meeting 2017 10

Table of contents

Volunteering Facilitator: [Bernard Sfez / Tiki Specialist](#)

When

Time in your timezone (when this page was last reloaded): Saturday 20 April 2024 20:17:48 UTC

Time will be set by participants vote:

Next Roundtable

19 Oct 2017 12:00 GMT-0000	19 Oct 2017 13:00 GMT-0000	19 Oct 2017 14:00 GMT-0000	19 Oct 2017 15:00 GMT-0000
----------------------------------	----------------------------------	-------------------------------	----------------------------------

[Bernard Sfez / Tiki Specialist](#)



Fabio Montefusco

Jean-Marc Libs

[Gary Cunningham-Lee](#)



[Jonny Bradley](#)



[luciash d' being](#)



2

3

4

2

What

See [Roundtable Meetings](#) for a detailed description.

Fixing Community Items session

(Why this?)

Closing the Roundtable time we use available time to organize a session to fix a list of bugs from the reports at <https://dev.tiki.org/Community+items#Summary> and <https://dev.tiki.org/Community+items#List>

- ...

Tiki community issues (no coding) where volunteers are needed

- ...

Where

<http://live.tiki.org>

Topics

1st hour quick news

1. Preparing next month branching
2. Japan Tikifest summary

Second hour, longer topics

1. Tiki code reformat
2. Tiki to Bootstrap4
3. CAPTCHA Options
 - We got an email pointing us at [this list](#) which has a good selection of alternatives and as we have had to go back to manual validation of registrations [here](#) it is obviously something we need to improve in Tiki imho

Recording

- <https://recordings.rna1.blindsidenetworks.com/citadelrock/d559965849921585c1849af03b7a51638700d979-1508421652473/presentation/>

Follow-Up

Chat log

Pages related to this one

One page links to [Roundtable Meeting 2017 10](#)

- [Roundtable Meetings](#)